
 

 

 
 

 
Monday: Breakfast burrito, fruit choice, juice 

Tuesday:  Pancakes, fruit choice, juice  

Wednesday:  French toast sticks, fruit choice, juice     

Thursday:  Cook’s choice 

Friday:   Donut day, fruit choice, juice 

Milk is served with each meal.   

(subject to change) 

 
Monday:  BBQ pork sandwich, baked beans, French fries, 

fruit choice 

Tuesday: Taco day, refried beans, fruit choice 

Wednesday:  Deli turkey hoagies, fresh veggies, fruit cup, 

sun chips, cereal bar 

Thursday: Cook’s choice 

Friday:   Cook’s choice 

Milk is served with each meal 

(subject to change) 
 

 
 

  
 

Monday:    Elementary Awards-2:30; HS Awards-7:00 

Tuesday:       

Wednesday:     Preschool to Engelman Dairy Farm; K-2 Field Day-9:30; V Golf @ Thayer Central Invite (@ Fairbury)-

9:30 

Thursday:  District Track @ Pawnee City-10:00, bus departs @ 8:00; 8th Grade Promotion/JH Awards-6:00 

Friday:      3-6 Field Day @ HS track-11:30; Graduation Practice-10:00 

Saturday:   Graduation-2:00 

Sunday:   
 

 

~~ District Track –There has been some confusion on 

the date of District Track, it is Thursday, May 12th @ 

Pawnee City with FCSH hosting.  Start time is 10:00 for field 

events and 1:30 for running. 

~~ The JCC Golf Invite has been moved to May 12th 

with same start time.   Reminder that Thayer Central Invite 

has been moved from Hebron to Fairbury. 

  

  

 

   

 

 

 

~~ Caught being good:     William - 1st, Mason - 2nd, 

Turner - 3rd, Teagan - 6th 

 

May 9 - Elementary Awards @ elementary gym - 2:30 

May 11 - K-2 Field Day @ elementary - 9:30 

May 13 - 3rd-6th Field Day @ high school track - 11:30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

All dates/times are subject to change. 

Fed from the Farm is highlighted 

May 9, 2022 

Meals on Wheels 

Students interested in helping with Meals on Wheels this 

summer, please contact Mrs. Becker 

 

StuCo Flower orders will be in 

on May 19th – TBA. 

 

Lucy Dorn is a great example of a 

respectful and responsible Griffin.  She 

comes in every day with a smile on her 

face and is willing to work.  She is 

helpful and encouraging to her 

classmates.  She is always willing to go 

the extra mile.  

IT’S TIME FOR FAMILY FUN NIGHT!!!!!!  This year our Title I Family Fun Night will be on Monday May 16th from 6-7 p.m.  Bring the family and 
have some fun doing activities from the room.  Come and see what the students are keeping busy with in Title.  Take a peek at the materials we 
have and have some fun while learning.  Families can choose to try our brain quest, hot dots, puzzles, quizmo, Frog System Program-math and 
reading board games, sequence, or a game of Yahtzee.  Refreshments will be furnished.  Hope to see you!!!!!    Title I Teacher, John Denner 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Updated events: 

May 

 16 Title I Family Fun night 

18 Preschool Graduation 

 19 Early dismissal-11:00/11:15; End of 

Semester 2 

 20 Teacher Workday 

 

August 

 8-10 Teacher In-service 

 11 First Day of Classes 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 Guidance Office Info: 

 

Seniors: 

 

Graduation Practice  

May 13th 

10:00 - 11:00 a.m. 

Mandatory Attendance 

Bring back ironed gown and stole, along with your cap!! 

 

 

 

The Southern/Diller-Odell High School Softball Coaches and Players are hosting a youth softball camp this summer for 8 & 

Under – 14 & Under athletes who are interested in building their skills and working with the Lady Raider Softball Team.  Camp 

will be June 13th and 14th at the Blue Springs Ball Diamonds and cost is $25.  Registration forms can be picked up in the office 

from Renee or Dawn, or found on the Southern Public Schools Website. Deadline to register is May 20th.  For more information 

please contact Coach Thernes at sthernes@southernschools.org  

 

We have word from Nutrition Services that things will be returning to pre-COVID operations.  The traditional free and 

reduced plans will apply for those who apply and qualify, but there will not be an opportunity for free meals for the school 

population beginning in August, 2022. 

If your family has any school meal debt, it is imperative that you pay your balance by May 19, 2022.  Thank you for your 

cooperation. 

M. Meyerle 
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